
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 17 September 2020 

   

Question  Regarding the decision of Council in February 2020 that a 

recycling service for deployment inside schools would be 

developed for introduction in time for the start of this school 

term (but which has been on hold because of the Covid19 

pandemic), can the Convenor advise when this service will 

be developed and be ready for introduction. 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


